
March 21, 1969 

MEMO 

Mr. Harold Weisberg: 
Mr. Gary Schoener: 

Below is some information about your last inquiry. 

ROBERT SURREY  

This individual was connected with Edwin Walker and was his public relations 
director for a time. He was a member of the John Birch Society. He broke 
relations with Wsiker and the John Birch Society and began work with the 
American Nazi Party in the Dallas-Fort Worth area. An informant of known 
reliability advises that as far as he knows, Surrey is still connected with 
the Nazi Party. 

Paul M. Rothermel, Jr. 
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